
 
 Can we believe that fall is here and almost Thanksgiving. Time is going by fast. I 
am so happy and glad that the sleeping giant woke up. I got two units who struggle to 
get involved to do the November birthday parties. Units 68 and 125 are going to be 
working together as a team and help each other. This is whats its all about . Coming 
together as family and helping the veterans. 
 
 The Arizona State Veterans home is looking for volunteers. It is nice to get 
involved . It doesn't just make you feel good, it puts a smile on the veterans face. Most 
times all they see is staff members . I have had a few emails from units that didn't 
understand about the State Veterans home and what times the birthday parties was and 
dates. The birthday parties are always the third Tuesday of each month and they start at 
1pm. 
 
 If your unit would like me to speak at your monthly meeting . Feel free to email 
me or call or text. I am also always on Facebook. I am working with Sam to try and do 
something for Christmas for the home. If any one has any ideas, I would love to hear it.  
Remember there is no I in team. We are in this together.  I am still looking for 
information. If your unit has a chair for the Arizona State Home. Please let me know.  
I look forward to seeing all of you at Fall Conference. If  you would like a business card 
with my information on it look for me. I will be around. 
 
  
 
Nancy Morrow Department Chairman – Arizona State Veteran Home  Tucson 520-278-
9257 
alachairmansavht@gmail.com 


